
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/14/2015 11:55:13 AM
Subject: Re: Legis Follow Ups

Sounds good. We'll wait to hear from you regarding Legis briefing.
KV

On Oct 14, 2015, at 11:46 AM, Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

You can move forward with the email on refugees.

We have moved the Legislative Briefing to next Wednesday. We can talk about this.

I don't have a Jasper update yet. I was hoping to finalize everything last week, but haven't yet. I'll work on it.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 11:11 AM
To: Patel, Swati
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Legis Follow Ups

SP -
- Legislative briefing - let us know when we can begin planning.
- Resettlement Program - confirm when we can email.

Random thought - Planning Bethea's OOP makes me think - Do you we need to contact Tom Davis about Jasper 
update?

Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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